From: Sheldon Zakreski

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: testimony in support of SB 1530
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 3:10:59 PM

Dear Senate Committee on Environment & Natural Resources

I am writing to express The Climate Trust's support for SB 1530. The legislation is well
designed, includes the appropriate cost containment measures for offsets, while
maintaining their environmental integrity, and striking a balance between fiber supply
concerns and landowner flexibility to pursue offset projects.

I urge you to pass this bill.

Sincerely

Sheldon Zakreski
Executive Director
The Climate Trust
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